-

of the International Atomic Energy Agency it has ‘been our
privilege, togcther with Pakistan and Poland, to co-sponsor
the resolution recommending that this Asscmbly take note

of the Agency's rcport. I should like oncc again to
express our apprecciation to Dr, Eklund and to assurc

him that Canada will continuo to give its full support

to the work of thos Agency.



